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Secretary to the Electoral Distribution Commissioners
WAEC

GPO Box F316

PERTH WA 6841

Dear Secretary

I am writing in regard to the review and realignment of State Electorates currently
under-way.

I have lived in Lynwood for quite some time and have been moved back and forward
between State Electorates during all of that time. The last election was one of the
worst. Lynwood was taken out of Thornlie and put into Southern River when our
adjoining suburb of Ferndale was taken out of Thornlie and put into Riverton.

As aresident of Lynwood, I do nearly all of my major shopping at Riverton Forum on
High Road, I have always been in the City of Canning and my social clubs cover
people from Parkwood, Ferndale and Lynwood. The Canning River is a useful
boundary and so too is either Nicholson Road, Roe Highway or the border between
Canning and Gosnells Councils.

Please take this opportunity to put us back into the same Electorate as our surrounding
suburbs.

‘Ian T é/it \\

15 Montrose Street -
Lynwood WA 6147
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